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Comments: I lived for ten years on the East Fork of the Wind River, and there were existing roads all over the

public lands there. Access to the Shoshone was plentiful. More roads are unnecessary in the Shoshone. How are

roads compatible with the needs of wildlife? Why in the goddamn world would the Forest Service be building

MORE roads in a country that has is rapidly on its way to being paved? I've seen illegal ATV tracks all over that

country, and more roads will beget more traffic and more traffic more disturbance to the ecosystem. Spend tax

payer money by actually maintaining the hundreds of miles of roads already in the forest. While the agency is at

it, controlling illegal snowmobile use in WSA's and Wilderness Areas is a worthwhile objective. As an avid public

lands user, my vote is absolutely no more roads in the Shoshone. Fix and maintain the ones already there.


